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My name is Chris Tran and I work as an Assistant Location Manager/Location 

Coordinator in Oregon. I've been part of the Locations Department going on 8 years 

now and have worked through both flourishing years and challenging years. I am 

writing in support of HB3329 as it can bring more flourishing years to the Oregon Film 

Industry. When I chose this career path all those many years ago, I never thought I 

could do it without leaving Oregon. During those challenging years where there were 

little to no projects filming, I had to seriously consider moving to a different state or 

pursue a new career. Neither things I want to do! Bringing in more projects will not 

only boost the local economy, but also allow people like me to do what they love in 

the state that they love. Oregon is a beautiful and unique place to film, and I want 

nothing more than to see it showcased through productions. HB3329 can help make 

that happen.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 


